

High Storrs Road, Sheffield, S11 7LG 0114 266 3137

Head Teacher: Mrs Emma Hardy enquiries@ecclesall.sheffield.sch.uk www.ecclesallprimary.co.uk

Friday 26th September 2025

Dear Parents and Carers of Y6 children,

As part of the Evolution and Inheritance topic we will be engaging in a practical task to 'classify' sweets. Children will be working in groups to sort a range of sweets (Haribo, Boiled sweets, Jelly Tots, Smarties etc) into a classification tree. The session will take place WC Monday, 29th September.

Please note, there will be no sweets used that have nuts or traces of nuts and the children will be supervised carefully and told not to put the sweets in their mouths. Everyone will wash their hands before and after the task. We can also make available latex free gloves if anyone feels they would prefer that.

If you have any questions regarding the planned session or prefer your child to observe only, please talk to your child's class teacher.

Many thanks

Y6 team